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I am strongly opposed to the approval of the Kalama methanol plant for many reasons. The
consequences of building this facility are far-reaching. To believe that greenhouse gasses would be
reduced worldwide in the long run because of the export of methanol to China is ridiculous. The
amount of methane that the facility would require for years is enormous. We are concerned about
the future of our climate, our children's and grandchildren's health, our beautiful Columbia River,
and the way of life we hold dear.


